
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Deana Weaver [dweaver@mec.com] 
Monday, November 29, 2010 11:03 AM 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Jerry Sherrell 
FW: K2 State #1 - NSL Application 

Mr. Brooks 

The penetration point footage's for the top of the San Andres will be 168' FNL 307' FEL. Let me know if you need any 
more information. 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD [mailto:david.brooks(astate.nm.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 2010 11:26 AM 
To: Deana Weaver 

Subject: K2 State #1 - NSL Application 

Dear Ms. Weaver 

I have in hand the referenced application. 

Because this is a directional well, and the bottom hole location is standard, I will need to know the footage location of 
the "penetration point," that is, the point where the wellbore will intersect the top ofthe San Andres. 

NSL approvals are not required for surface locations. If the penetration point is non-standard, however, NSL approval is 
required . 

Sincerely 

David K. Brooks 
Legal Examiner 

Thank you 

Mack Energy Corporation 
575-748-1288 Phone 
575-746-9539 Fax 
dweaverfg)mec.com 
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